MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Gregory |. Guernsey, AICP, Director %MQJ/LW%

Planning and Zoning Department
DATE: August 18, 2017

RE: Capitol View Corridor Recommendations

On March 2, 2017 City Council passed Resolution #20170302-037 that amended Resolution
#20170216-032 addressing the potential creation of five new Capitol View Corridors. The
Resolutions directed the City Manager to prepare recommendations consisting of one or more
planning options for four of the five Capitol View Corridors by August 17, 2017.

The Planning and Zoning Department is still in the process of gathering information from key
Departments needed to finalize its recommendations; therefore, the release of the
recommendations will be delayed until September 7, 2017.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at 512-974-2387.

Cc: Elaine Hart, Interim City Manager
Joe Pantalion, Interim Assistant City Manager
Lauraine Rizer, Officer, Office of Real Estate Services
Kevin Johns, AICP, Director, Economic Development Department
Rodney Gonzales, Director, Development Services Department
Andrew Linseisen, Assistant Direct, Development Services Department
Jerry Rusthoven, Assistant Director, Planning and Zoning Department



